Fraser Public Schools VoIP Telephony System RFP and
Master Agreement

FRASER PUBLIC SCHOOLS
VOIP TELEPHONY SYSTEM RFP AND MASTER AGREEMENT
ADDENDUM #3

APRIL 8, 2024

The following questions were submitted by e-mail through Friday, April 5, 2024.

1. Question: If we are providing 8% and 10% growth on Type A and Type B phones, and we are
providing 10% growth on the voice mail capacity per 14.17.2d, do we also license the
extra Type A and Type B phones? That adds to support and configuration as well. Or
are the growth phones shelf spares?

Answer:  Please provide 10% growth in phone licenses
2. Question: For the Type A office phones, is it acceptable to have multiple menu pages on the
display (thus exceeding 12 buttons), or is the minimum requirement 12 dedicated

buttons on the main display?

Answer:  The District would like 12-buttons on the phone, or first page, for important keys for all
of the administration staff. Phones can have multiple pages of 12 buttons.

There will be no further addenda prior to the bid opening.
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